

Beverford District Primary School Newsletter

20 School Rd Beverford 3590 Phone 50376622 Fax 50376844 Mobile 0409 329763 Email demorton.phillip.a@edumail.vic.gov.au www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au

25.2.2014

<u>Calendar</u>				
Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday				
Please come along. All welcome.				
Lunch w	arm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday			
	Term 1			
Thursday, February 27	Student Free Day			
Thursday, February 27	School Council nominations close at 4pm			
Friday, February 28	EMA applications to be returned			
Tuesday, March 4	School photograph day			
Monday, March 10	Labour Day Holiday			
Wednesday, March 12	Summer sports and fun day			
Wednesday, March 19	School Council 7pm			
Tuesday, March 25	School Nurse visit			
Wednesday, April 2 Friday, April 4	NO TAVERN LUNCH ORDERS			
Friday, April 4	Last day of term 2.20pm finish			
Tuesday, April 22	Start of term 2			
	Newsletter			

The newsletter can also be viewed on our website http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/newsletter.html

School Photographs Tuesday, March 4

Each child has been sent home with an order pack today.

Please return to school by March 4th. Photos can be ordered on the WWW or by returning the order form to school. Complete the order and the credit card section, enclose a cheque payable to Auusie School Photos or exact cash.

Applications close Friday, February 28. No late applications can be processed. EMA (Educational Maintenance Allowance) forms are available at school. Please bring your card with you for photocopying. Please note that you can now opt to have your payment made directly to the school, which will then sit in your child's account to be used for any school costs during the year.

If you would like to be included in the lawn mowing roster or have any queries as to what it involves **Lawn Mowing** please give me a call.

If you have any queries or difficulties give Rob McKay a ring on 0459 609 204

Mowing Roster				
February 1	Deon Steicke	March 15	Rob McKay	
February 15	Todd Cornish	March 29	Darren Noles	
March 1	Caffrey Family	April 12	Shane Barker	

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing.....don't see you doing it but it is much appreciated.

School Nurse Visit

Kerrie McCosh, primary school nurse, will be visiting our school on Tuesday March 25th 2014. The purpose of this visit is to undertake health assessments and discuss health concerns that parents and/or teachers may have with their children/students.

Prep Health Assessments: All parents of prep grade children will be requested to complete a Health Questionnaire and return the forms to the school by March 24^{th} 2014.

Referrals (All Grades): Parents and/or teachers may refer children from any grade for assessments of vision, hearing, basic speech, physical abilities, medical conditions, behavioural and parenting issues. Please collect a referral form from the school office. Completed forms are to be handed into the school office prior to March 24th 2014. Should parents wish to have an interview with the School Nurse, please indicate your request on the form.(available from school)

Please note: You can talk to the school nurse at any time throughout the year. The school has her mobile phone number.

Student Injuries (information from Victorian Education)

Schools are reminded that the Department does not provide personal accident insurance or ambulance cover for students. Parents and guardians of students, who do not have student accident insurance/ambulance cover, are responsible for paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including the cost of ambulance attendance / transport and any other transport costs. Schools are reminded that the Department does not provide personal accident insurance or ambulance cover for students. Parents and guardians of students, who do not have student accident insurance/ambulance cover, are responsible for paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including the cost of ambulance attendance / transport and any other transport costs.

Strike A Pose Dance Academy

Classes on Tuesdays at Nyah Memorial hall.

Please email <u>missnatasha.gerakis@gmail.com</u> or call 0407520263 for more info and enrolments.